
REGISTER ONLINE:

        https://bit.ly/PVWS-RegisterMar2023

As Cardinal Collins prepares to conclude his remarkable 
journey with us as our Archbishop, we are thrilled to invite 
you to a special event with him titled, “Embracing Gratitude”. 
During this special online experience, Cardinal Collins will 
reflect on his many years of service in our Archdiocese, share 
insights into the nature of his own spirituality and conversion, 
and kindly offer suggestions on how we can all grow in holiness 
by engaging others. “Embracing Gratitude” will offer us a 
special opportunity to connect with our beloved Shepherd 
before he departs as our Archbishop. We hope you will be 
able to join us for this very special moment.

Important! If you have questions for Cardinal Collins during 
the conversation, please email them in advance to
quentins@archtoronto.org.

Embracing 
Gratitude
March 16, 2023
9:30 to 11:00 a.m.

o
PARISH VITALITY 

SERIES

https://www.archtoronto.org/stewardship

